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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR RAHM EMANUEL ON THE BIRTH OF SENATOR TAMMY 

DUCKWORTH'S DAUGHTER 

 

"Congratulations Tammy Duckworth on the birth of your beautiful daughter! Senator Duckworth 

has served this state and country as a Lieutenant Colonel, a U.S. Representative and a Senator -- but 

there is no higher rank than parent. Illinois is lucky to have a Senator who fights for our families, 

and Amy and I are thrilled to congratulate the Duckworth family on this blessed occasion.” 
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